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Q-Web®

Description

Q-Web Info is used to show 
the user’s account and to 
see which articles you have 
access to.

The product consists of a 
screen and a card reader. 
The card reader is for scan-
ning the user’s card, the-
reafter the information is 
displayed on the screen.

Dimensions (mm)

Width
Depth
Height

500
78

700
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Q-Web® is a web-based 
logistics program for item 
management for the 
Q-Web® Products.

Description

In our user-friendly web in-
terface Q-Web®, it is simple 
to manage and administer 
users, items and statis-tics.

The statistics pages give an 
overview of demand, cur-
rent status, and expected 
frequency of use. 

Moreover, the software is 
customizable to suit custo-
mer requirements.

Q-Info

Upon scanning your card,  
the display will show what 
kind of articles the user 
has linked to the user 
account. The screen will 
show:

      Article description
      Preferred size
      Items in use
      Oldest item in use

Easy installation/
connection

The screen
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